
 
 

December Newsletter 

 

Another busy month at nursery. We have been exploring colours and discovering what happens 
when we mix the prime colours together. 

We had a lot of fun making a large mail box. The children worked together to paint and 
decorate it, then lots and lots of letters were written and posted to Father Christmas.  

 

   

 

We have all been busy making Christmas craft, some clay candle holders, bauble cards with 
buttons and sparking decorations involving lots of glitter. The children have been learning some 
Christmas songs, you may have heard them singing some at home. 

During “Welcome Time”, we have been learning how to have kind gentle hands and how to 
help our friends. We have introduced some grace and courtesy demonstrations and the 
children have been practicing how to set the table for snack time. We also continue our PE 
classed and had lots of fun outside. 

 

  

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

  

  

         

 

Finally, we finished the last week 
of term baking some vegan 
Gingerbread cookies and having 
our Christmas Party. 

 

So, it is goodbye to 2020! 

 

 

And yes, the Christmas Holidays 
will be a little different this year! 

We, on behalf of Privett 
Montessori Nursery School, wish 
you and your loved ones a safe, 
happy and peaceful break and 
look forward to seeing you in the 
New Year! 

Term restarts on Monday 4th 
January 2021. 

 

 


